Dear Dr. Allen:

I wrote to your friend Milton Kelly Trainer of the Univ. of Texas regarding the use of the Normalizer and sent a self addressed stamped envelope, (as I do to all) but he would not answer me.

Would it be O.K. for you to write him and also Don Elser. It would help us to know of their experience. Some of these Trainers (and in fact we cant confine it to Trainers) are queer guys. Claude Bond of Georgia Teck wro e me a nice letter Fritz Lutz of U/ of Ga. would not answer my letter.

Is your son getting any results thru its use.

Pardon paper.

Hastily

April 20, I940

E. C. Quigley sent the Normalizer back after he told the lawyer in New York he would send him a check. So I would not accept the Normalizer and wrote the lawyer to collect the money. He needs to get some semse.